Fundraiser

Dear Sir/Madam:

We represent the local high school gymnastics team at Southern Regional. We are seeking help from local donors to assist in our annual fundraising event held at the high school.

In the end of October, we are hosting the Shore Invitational Gymnastics Meet. This event runs from about 8:30 in the morning until about 2:00 in the afternoon. The Invitational provides an opportunity for about 150 to 200 gymnasts from Ocean County to compete at a high level. The athletes that compete in this major event consist of gymnasts that will not qualify to compete in the States.

As the hosting school, we are responsible for the admissions and the concession stand. Each year, many athletes, families, and fans come to the Invitational. With the help of local donors, the meet has been a great success in years past.

We greatly appreciate any donation you can make. We will need to provide food, drinks, supplies, etc. for the concession stand. Sponsor names will be prominently displayed in the 9/10 gymnasium throughout our season. Proceeds from our fundraisers go towards many things, including gymnastics gear, equipment maintenance, awards, flowers, post season costs, banquets, an assistant coach and choreographer.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at Southern Regional High School, 609-597-9481 (extension 2152), or send an e-mail to me at jmiller2@srsd.net.

Thank you in advance for your support and generosity.

Judy Miller, Head Coach Southern Regional HS Gymnastics